
NOTICE:  If all members of your household are now receiving Supplemental Security Income (SSI) or plan to apply for SSI, you 
may reapply for Food Assistance benefits at the social security office instead of filing your application at the Food Assistance office. 

If you choose to do this, the social security office must also receive your application by the date shown on the left.  They will send it 
on to the Food Assistance office for recertification processing. 
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Iowa Department of Human Services 

NOTICE OF EXPIRATION 
Continuing Your Food Assistance 

Case Number:        Date:        
 

   
        

   

Dear      : 

Your household will not get Food Assistance benefits after      , unless a member of your household 
completes a new application, is interviewed again, and gives us all required proof.  We’ve set your interview 
for      . 

If you miss your interview, you must call and schedule another one.  If you are unable to find someone to 
come in for you, call us at       and we will make other arrangements for your interview. 

Follow the instructions on the application and mail it or bring it to the Food Assistance office located at:  
     . 

If you can’t mail or bring in the application, someone else can do it for you. 

If we get your application with a name, address, and signature by      , and find that your household is still 
eligible, you’ll continue to get Food Assistance benefits without a break.  If we get your application after that 
date, your benefits may be late. 

If additional proof is asked for in the interview, you will be told how soon you must give it to us to continue 
getting your benefits without a break. 

If your Food Assistance benefits are denied after you file an application or you do not think that you are 
getting the right amount of benefits, you can appeal our decision by asking for a hearing. 

Sincerely, 

      

 


